
From: Sharon Kelly
To: Sharon Kelly
CC: Nadia Beer
Date: 9/25/2013 5:49 pm
Subject: Consumer Advocate Barrett Adolescent Centre

Dear Parents/Carers
 
You are aware there have been a number of changes in the Barrett Adolescent Centre (BAC) 
from both a clinical and operational governance perspective recently, in response to alleged 
incidents of assault. An investigation has commenced, and a range of actions have been swiftly 
initiated to ensure the safety and continuity of care for BAC consumers while the investigation is 
being undertaken. Our expectations of absolute discretion and the maintenance of confidentiality 
and privacy for all consumers, families and staff involved have been highlighted repeatedly.
 
West Moreton has maintained regular contact with you over the last couple of weeks, providing 
you with information as it is available and appropriate, and discussing with you the ongoing care 
needs of your adolescent. As an additional support, I would like to offer you the option of a 
regular phone call from our Consumer Advocate (Ms Nadia Beer) to discuss any general concerns 
or questions you may have, who will escalate issues as is necessary. Nadia will not provide any 
specific clinical information regarding the care of your adolescent (this will continue to be the role 
of the treating clinical team).  Nadia will be someone who can listen to your general concerns 
regarding the care of your adolescent at BAC, and ensure that any issues are escalated 
appropriately for consideration by the right people.
 
Can you please send a return email to me regarding your interest in receiving regular phone calls 
from Nadia.
 
Regards
Sharon  
 
Sharon Kelly
Executive Director
Mental Health and Specialised Services

West Moreton Hospital and Health Service
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